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> Dear Mr. Levin:
>
> The following statements are submitted to document and clarify previous
> verbal statements relating to NMC and its Request for Advisory Opinion.
>
> * The Nuclear Management Company Board of Directors initially
> consisted of owning company CEO's. It now consists of the NMC CEO and an
> executive representative from each owning company. In two cases that
> representative is the company's CEO, while in three cases the
> representative is a business unit president. , _%. .. . ;
> * In practice there is no difference between an NMC Board" meeting and
> an NMC Member's meeting. Each Board member is empowered to exercise its
> company's membership vote.
> * The only case of overlap between owning company PAC Boards and
> NMCPAC's Board is in the case of CMS Energy. The NMCPAC's Board member
> from the Palisades plant (owned by CMS Energy) is still a CMS employee. He
> participates in that company's PAC by substituting for a departed Board
> member. That situation will continue until the July 1, 2001, transition of
> non-union CMS power plant employees from CMS employment to NMC employment.
> (The same employment transition occurred for the other owning utilities'
> former employees on January 1, 2001.) This overlap is not significant
> because there will be no contributions to NMCPAC from CMS employees prior
> to the July 1 transition, and that person will not participate in any
> votes regarding proposed contributions until after the transition. After
> the transition that person will no longer be on the CMS Energy PAC Board.
>
> If further clarification is required, please contact me.
>
> George Aandahl
> Sr Business Planning Consultant
> Nuclear Management Company
> 715-377-3414


